
To whom it may concern 

April 15, 2020 

Eagle Industry Co., Ltd. 

Marine Division 

 

 

  Notice of Teleworking to Prevent the Spread of New Coronavirus Infection (Follow-up) 

 

 In accordance with the government's declaration of a state of emergency, we would like to announce that the number 

of workplaces that implement teleworking as a general rule, as announced in the " Notice of Teleworking to Prevent 

the Spread of New Coronavirus Infection" dated April 3, 2020, has been expanded as follows. 

 

Workplaces subject to teleworking (The underlined were added this time) 

KEMEL Tokyo Branch 

KEMEL Kobe Branch 

KEMEL Hiroshima Branch 

Marine Division Takasago Plant  

Marine Division Kure Plant  

 

 *The teleworking period is until May 1 (Friday). Please note that we will be closed from May 2 (Saturday) to 10 

(Sunday) for golden week holidays. 

 

 The Takasago Plant and Kure Plant will, in principle, shift to teleworking from departments that are capable of 

responding to the situation sequentially, and departments related to production operations (manufacturing, facility 

maintenance, etc.) will continue to operate after implementing infection prevention measures.  

 

We will promptly announce if the teleworking period or applicable workplaces will be changed due to the spread of 

the infection going forward.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our customers and related parties, and thank you for your 

understanding.  

 

END 


